
 
 

 

 

 

November 

Sunday 11th  Remembrance Service, Stonehouse 

Monday 12th  Children’s individual photos 

Tuesday 13th  Swimming – Years 5 and 6 

Monday 19th – 23rd Bikeability Training – Year 6 

Tuesday 20th  Swimming – Years 5 and 6 

Friday 23rd  Flu Immunisation R, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 

Friday 23rd Visit to Gloucestershire Police – Y6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

 

Friday 9th November 

In this week:    

▪ Academy Portraits 

▪ Forest School 

▪ Spiritual Arts Competition 
 

School Lunches – next week we will 
be on ‘Week 1’ on the Caterlink Menu.  

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Madison Shill - Cardigan 

Max - PE shorts 

Harry Miles – School Coat 

Matilda Huertas-Mason – grey new   
balance trainers 

 

 

 

 

 

Future Dates for your Diary: 

1st December – Stonehouse Goodwill, choir & lantern procession 

11th December - Christmas Concert 

13th December – Christingle Service 

                                                              

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 had a great time this week at Forest School. Exploring the woods, dis-
covering different animals and helping to make 'hedgehog houses'.      

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 

Academy Portraits  
Academy Portraits will be here on Monday, 12th November. They will be taking individual photographs of 

the children and in-school siblings.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spiritual Arts Competition  
A huge thank you to the Mayor of Stonehouse who came in today to judge our Spiritual Arts Competition. 
The theme was the Armistice Centenary and the entries were simply amazing. The display is in the Sophie 
Classroom and will be available to look at after school during next week. Please do pop in, all the entries are 
incredibly creative and shows the children’s understanding of such an important time. 

 
 

      

   

 

 

 


